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To whorri it may concern, 
I would like to voice my concern regarding the leasing of land for Eco-Lodges in National Parks. 

Eco-Lodges inside a National Park would reduce the area available for preservation of the natural habitat. There would 
not be such a problem if the Eco-Lodge was just outside the boundary, although there would need to be strict guidelines 
for even this to occur. I don't believe we should be reducing the area of our National Parks in Qld any further. 
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